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SAI Global 
 

Lake Erie multi-species commercial 
 

Stakeholder Notification of confirmation of re-
assessment site visit dates and locations 

 
 
Following the announcement of the fishery re-assessment and the publication of the Announcement 
Comment Draft Report on 23rd December 2019, SAI Global wishes to confirm the site visit dates and locations 
as outlined below: 
 
● Tuesday 11th February 2020 in Blenheim, Ontario, Canada 
 
● Wednesday 12th February 2020 in Wheatley, Ontario, Canada 
 
● Thursday 13th February 2020 in Toledo, Ohio, U.S.A 
 
If you would like to speak with the Assessment Team, please advise us of your interest by 17:00 UTC on 10th 

of February 2020, providing the following details when doing so:  

▪ Your name and contact details.  

▪ Your association with the fishery.  

▪ The issues you would like to discuss (in order for us to arrange appropriate representation). 

 

 

Comments/responses may be sent to: 

 

SAI Global Ireland Client Services 

E: ClientServicesie@saiglobal.com 

 

Submitted by:  SAI Global Ireland Client Services 

Date:  21st January 2020 

 
 


